
 

COASTAL VALLEY SOCCER OFFICIALS ASSOCIATION 
Local Board 1-17-040 

 

          CVSOA         

 

Hello,  

 

Summer is here and the 2014 soccer season will be here before we know it. Enjoy  

the summer and get ready for another exciting season.  

 

Everyone should have received Joe’s email which included instructions for the online 

exam together with a copy of the exam and the printed 2014 rule changes. Please take the 

exam as early as possible; remember it is an open book exam. You can print a copy to 

help you work on it; again, there will be no written exam. The exam will be available 

online until August 15
th

. There are 100 questions and passing is 80 correct answers.  

 

Please, please get your availability updated on Arbiter as soon as possible, Bob will begin 

assigning games in approximately 3 weeks. All members MUST have access to the 

internet. Assignments and game changes will only be sent through Arbiter. If you have 

any issues with Arbiter, please send Bob an email.  

 

The MANDATORY Rules Interpretation meeting will be held on Wednesday, August 

27
th

, at 7:30 pm at HKHS. Our first business meeting will be held on the same night 

commencing at 6:30 pm. We will recess the business meeting a few minutes before the 

Rules meeting and reconvene following the Rules meeting, if necessary. The rest of the 

meeting dates will be sent out as soon as they are confirmed with the school (our meeting 

site).  

 

The uniform for this season is the NISOA Gold as primary and Black as secondary. The 

Orange is recommended as a third option. Remember all members are REQUIRED to 

have both short and long sleeve shirts at each game.  

 

Please email me if you have any questions or issues and have a great summer. See you all 

very soon.  

 

Barry  

 


